From:
 Carol J. Merletti

 To:
 Carol Ann Desiderio

 Cc:
 Spady136@yahoo.com

Subject: RE: Bike / Bus Lanes - Items 307-23 and 308-24

Date: Monday, September 4, 2023 8:50:42 PM

Dear Carol Ann,

I hope that you are well.

We are writing in favor of reversing any decisions of incorporating any more bike and bus lanes, as well as to remove the ones already in place on our roads in Malden. The citizens of Malden have been inconvenienced long enough with the elimination of automobile lanes for dedicated bike and bus lanes, which are rarely used, not to mention extremely dangerous. It is simply another fatal accident waiting to happen.

Therefore, as a citizen and taxpayer of Malden, we strongly encourage our City Council to vote in favor on Tuesday night, September 5, 2023, to allow us, the citizens, to decide what is best for us, by putting this important issue on the ballot for our up-and-coming election in November.

All my best,

Carol J. and Ronald M. Merletti 45 Lillian Road Malden, MA 02148 (617) 605-4253 (Mobile) (781) 322-8857 (Home) cjmerletti@gmail.com madurorm@yahoo.com



This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click here to report this email as spam.